
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping Parents Involved 

The Box Pre-School Newsletter                 February 2019 

Welcome back. We hope you had an 

enjoyable half term break. 

This term we have some exciting 

activities planned for the run up to 

Easter.  

Little Acorns  have a science afternoon 

with Claire Dimond on 12th March. We 

are hoping for good weather for  an 

Easter Egg Hunt on Tuesday 2nd April. 

 

 

 

 

Fees 

Many thanks to everyone for making 

fee payments on time. It is greatly 

appreciated and it helps us with the 

smooth running of playgroup and 

ensures that as much funding as 

possible goes towards activities for 

the children. 

Attached is a letter from the 

committee regarding fees after 

Easter. We are happy to set up 

payment plans to spread the cost of 

payments. Please contact Elaine, our 

bookkeeper, for  more details. 

boxpreschoolaccounts@gmail.com  

 

We have been given the opportunity to take 

part in a project that will run jointly 

between schools, Early Years settings  and 

Wiltshire Police: ENCOMPASS is the 

reporting to schools and early years settings 

by the next working day, when a child or 

young person has been affected by a 

domestic incident. ENCOMPASS will ensure 

that a member of the staff, known as a Key 

Adult, will be shared the information in 

confidence, while ensuring that the school or 

setting is able to make provision for possible 

difficulties experienced by children, or their 

families, who have been involved in, affected 

or exposed to a domestic abuse incident. 

mailto:boxpreschoolaccounts@gmail.com


  

 

 

 

The next FOPs event is the adult retro disco on Saturday 9th March 8-11pm. Tickets are £7.50 per 

person and I have some at playgroup if you would like to buy one. 

We have a children’s science event on Saturday 6th April – further details will be posted on our 

face book page. 

 

Toilet Talk and Mobile Phones – Due to OFSTED requirements please don’t use mobile phones on 

the premises or in the outside area. If you need to take your child to the toilet, please check with 

a member of staff first. 

Diary Dates 

I have pinned dates to the top of our face book page. 

If you are using you phone you will need to go to the 

top of the group page and choose “view pinned post”. 

Fops 

Retro Disco Saturday 9th March 8pm 

Childrens Science Day Saturday 6th April  

Inter2Sport 

  Tuesdays 

 

Fidgety Feet 

Tuesday 26/4/19 

Friday 8/3/19, 5/4/19 

 

Circus Tots 

Mondays 

 

Little Acorns 

Science afternoon – 12th March 

 Easter Egg Hunt – 2/4/19 

 

End of Term 

Friday 5th April 

 

Start of Term 

Tuesday 23rd April 

 

Staff 

 

Supervisor/Manager - Yvonne Jenkinson 

Deputy Supervisor - Sarah Vick 

PG Assistant—Lauren Wright,  

Ali Beddoe & Caroline Kirkwood  

 

PG Committee 

Chair – Bethan Harper 

Treasurer- Jo Hall 

Secretary – Katie Rawlings 

Other committee- Debbie Pygott, Nicola 

Goulding, Emily Poolman, Sam Cunnington 

 

Fops 

Claire Dimond 

Contacting us 

During session time (8.30-3.30) we do not have access to the Internet or mobile phones so please 

telephone us on 01225 743794 for anything urgent. 

Outside of session time please email me on boxpreschoolplaygroup@googlmail.com. 


